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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Monday – 7PM 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting | 2nd Monday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.villageofcovington.com 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  
 
 

 

Notes for the Month of January and Beyond: 
• Village Council meetings are on January 9th (7PM) and January 23rd (7PM), please join us! 
• The January Holiday Schedule will be the following:  January 2nd the Government Center will be closed 

in observance of New Year’s Day and January 16th for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.  Trash Service will 
be delayed one day on the week of the 2nd and the week of the 16th.   

2023 Village Updates! 
• The 2023 State of Village address will occur at the January 23rd Meeting.  Come to the meeting to 

hear all the great things that happened in 2022 and all the goals for 2023! 
• Schoolhouse Park Project – The Village has begun the demolition of the Old Rudy Property and 

is going out for bid in January for the development of the remainder of the park!   
• Wastewater Treatment Facility – The Village was made aware that WPCLF has ranked 

Covington as the #2 project in the State and will award $4,000,000 in loan forgiveness for the 
construction of the WWTP.  The Village will be working with the State to confirm overall loan rates 
and anticipates bidding the project in March, 2023.  This is a huge win for the Village. 

• High Street Lights – The Village anticipates the streetlights and traffic lights for the High Street 
project to be delivered at the end of January with a February installation. 

• Covington Sign – The Village installed the new COVINGTON sign before the Village Hometown 
Christmas event in December.  The sign cost less than the estimated replacement cost of a digital 
sign, was constructed and built by local companies (thank you FabTech!), and has created a 
unique buzz for the Village in local newspapers and social media. 

• New Dropbox – The Village also has a new black dropbox at the Government Center.  It is located 
in same area as the old dropbox, and is clearly labeled. 

Did you know? 
You can sign up for ACH to pay your Village utility bills and there is no additional fee for the payment.  You 
receive a monthly email before it is automatically deducted.  Easy to sign up and assures you don’t miss a 
payment or pay any extra fees!  Go to our website to learn more! 

http://www.villageofcovington.com/
http://www.facebook.com/VillageofCovington

